Wade,
 

I discussed a few things with Paul regarding the test procedure for the XL.  I also found out he had an old driver that had possible compatibility problems with the newest firmware, I don't know what kind of problems that might have caused.  He is updated now.  
 

I think it would be a good idea to revise the testing procedure on the XL's for the following reasons:
 

Basically, Paul was adjusting the tuning on the machine at 100% speed only and I had to reset it on the machines I tested back to the default value I developed some time ago.  This is due to the older driver he had not having the tuning adjustment.  The machine's tuning shouldn't be messed with since I spent quite a bit of time on it in the lab with the different machines.  Miles has the settings written in the firmware.  Any adjustment during testing should really just be within the driver.  The small card used to test the raster engraving is never going to look good at 100% speed until engineering revises the motion system arm design and possibly adds flywheels to the servos in order to minimize the shock loads that are creating vibrations on the arm - and resulting in bad engraving at speeds in excess of 70%.  All machines engrave well at 70% or lower speeds right now with no tuning necessary within the driver.  High speed enhancements are usually needed to improve text quality, but that isn't something I'd expect production to deal with.
 

I think it would be better (until the motion system is fixed) that we only run the card at 70% speed in raster mode.  Paul could spend a lot of wasted time trying to get that one sample to look decent at 100% speed, but if anything longer than that 3 inch card is run, it will look terrible with the value he is tuning it to.  In addition, I showed him that within a given text line, the tuning actually changes.  You can see areas that have the raster lines align perfectly, and then other areas where there are double images.  Again, this disappears at 70% speed or less.  Lastly, we are counseling customers to not exceed 70% speed in raster files unless they can accept lesser quality or their graphics are large and don't show the errors of high speed (this is the case with the other XL being built right now).
 

I hope this helps to lessen the amount of time spent fighting the XL.  If you have comments, please let me know.  Thanks!
 

 

Best Regards,
 

Chuck Kreuzer
Sales Engineer
Universal Laser Systems, Inc.
tel:  800-859-7033 or 480-483-1214  x125
www.ulsinc.com
